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This document sets out to serve as a notification to all stakeholders on the status of the Health 
Products Medicine Register. This will be a “living document” and will be updated as required. This 
communication is an interim document.  

 

NOTIFICATION 

 
Please be advised that several data inconsistencies have been identified in the Health Products 

Register. SAHPRA is actively working to rectify these inconsistencies and anticipate completing the 

process by 30 June 2023. SAHPRA sincerely apologises for any inconvenience this may cause and kindly 

request your patience during this period. 

  
 
 
 
 
 




